NOTICE

Please take notice that a special meeting has been called to discuss and
approve the disposition of the property upon which the Millersville sign
is located near 1039/1041 Louisville Highway, and will take place on
Monday, August 26, 2024, immediately after the Special Meeting for the
Second Reading of the Budget Ordinance.



Notice of Special Meeting on Monday, August 26, 2024,
Immediately after the Special Meeting for the

Second Reading of the Budget Ordinance

AGENDA

. Call to Order.

. Discuss and approve disposition of property where Millersville sign is located
—1039/1041 Louisville Highway. Millersville will continue to own the portion
of the land that is not fenced in, which is where the Millersville welcome sign
is located, and will quitclaim the fenced in portion of the parcel to Olan Witt/
Coach Quarters.

. Citizens’ comments

. Adjournment



